REPUBLIC OF NAMIBIA

MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT, FORESTRY AND TOURISM

Tel: +264 61 284 7666
Enquiries: |. Ndokosho

TO: Mr T. Mufeti
Environmental Commissioner

FROM: Johnson Ndokosho %S
' Director of Forestry ~

RE: ENDORSEMENT LETTER IN SUPPORT OF ECC APP
VIEW NO. 153 IN KUNENE REGION FOR APPLICATION -
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241015004815.

The Directorate of Forestry (DOF) hereby endorses that the Forest and Environmental

Management Plan (FEMP) on farm Zebra View No. 153 for

Application - 241015004815,

in Kunene Region, has fulfilled the requirements for bush thinning activities inline with

the Forest Act and its regulations.

DOF therefore, supports the application for the Environmental Clearance Certificate

(ECC) for the above-mentioned farm.



